
23 August 2023 

 

TO:                     Board and Staff 

FROM:               Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:           AuxAir Report for July 2023 

 

July was a prety quiet month for AuxAir.  We had a few patrols and con�nued our training of new 
Observers, Aircrew, and Pilots.  Doug Kerr worked with the OTO and others in the Coast Guard to 
straighten out some budget issues, so we believe the budgeted funds are actually available for auxair to 
con�nue flying for the remainder of this FY.   

 

Respec�ully submited, 

Larry Olson  

DSO-AV 

 


